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Mai Vang

From: John Spooner <john.kilroy.spooner@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 9:09 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Rubbish & Garbage Can Clean Up

Hello,  
 
In the past week I have received two letters stating information regarding delinquent garbage bills. One 
letter specified a span of time of January 2025 through March of 2025 to the total of 139.01. I closed on 
the purchase of the home March 30 2025, so I was not in occupancy of the home in that time so should 
not be liable for any outstanding bills. File# CG2503A2 Assessment# 250117 
 
The second letter arrived today, which did not specifically state what the balance is for, but quoted a 
total of $389.00 for "rubbish and garbage can clean up on private property during time period of April 9 to 
April 28 2025" I do not understand why I am being quoted for such a bill in such a short span of time. 
There is only 1 garbage and 1 recycling can at the residence. File# J2523R Assessment# 258557 
 
Any information you can provide in this matter would be appreciated. The letters listed this email to 
reach out to contest. 
 
I prefer email correspondence where possible as it is difficult to take calls during the week as I have poor 
reception in my workplace, but can answer emails easily. 
 
John Spooner 
651-269-8879 
925 Central Ave W St. Paul MN 55104 
Property ID 35-29-31-0080 

 You don't often get email from john.kilroy.spooner@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


